



Canon Mac - Thursday, August 21st

Peters – Wednesday, August 20th

Ringgold – Monday, August 25<sup>th</sup>

Early Dismissal – Friday, August 29th

Kindergarten Orientation – Monday, August 18th

Open House – Thursday, August 21st

Please check District website for the most updated information.

## Themes

Disney (2 weeks)

**Sports** 

Zoo Animals

Back to School/All About Me

We want to wish the best of luck to our preschool graduates



Max, Mila, Grayson, Connor, Brooklyn, Lana, Brayden, Alayna, Anastasia, Lakely, Anna, Ronan, Peter, Dustin, Leo



Ava – August 1st

Frankie – August 5<sup>th</sup>

Cecelia C. – August 12<sup>th</sup>

Leo C.—August 12<sup>th</sup>

Sophia – August 14th

Leo – August 16<sup>th</sup>

Anna R. – August 16<sup>th</sup>

Marlow – August 16<sup>th</sup>

Carter – August 20<sup>th</sup>

Geno – August 23<sup>rd</sup>

Luca – August 24<sup>th</sup>

Ms. Stephanie - August 24th

Oliver – August 25<sup>th</sup>

Noah B. – August 26<sup>th</sup>

Cecilia – August 30<sup>th</sup>

August?! Can you believe it? I feel like I just wrote the June Newsletter hoping for warmer weather! We had an awesome summer! From Stitch (626 Day) to pj party Wild West Day, & water day, park visit for the school agers and special popsicle/ice cream treats just to name a few. We still have lots of fun left to have, fingers crossed another water day coming soon!

Some children will also be transitioning into new rooms as we start a new school year, if you have any comments, questions or concerns during this time please feel free to share with us. We want to make these transitions as smooth as possible! Ms. Pam will be greeting all of you to review your contracts, agreements, & contact information. Please spare a few moments for your autographs. Thank You! As with the children transitioning so will some staff, good luck to our college students returning to school as well as our school agers!  $\circ$  If you have any questions regarding the bus schedules, delays, schedule changes, etc. we will try our best to answer and accommodate.

We are continuing to improve our Bright Wheel usage, if you need a new code, we encourage you to download the app to enjoy all of the app benefits. We try to upload a few photos daily as well as what we had to eat throughout the day, diaper changes & napping. We still love personally communicating with you each and every morning and evening about your child's day!

As always-Please let us know when your child is feeling under the weather & especially if they have something 'to share` so we can post a notice for all to be aware & cautious. We post these notices on our entrance/exit doors. If you plan to take your child in for a well visit-PLEASE take a Health Assessment form. We need to keep all files current & up to date as possible.

